Gaither, Vince

From:

Holly Hall <hollyhall@att.net>

Sent:

Saturday, May 09, 2015 4:23 PM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

We need better government not more.

Budget to improve productivity and quality of existing infrastructure in Connecticut not to fund more programs or expand departements.

Assess productivity and effectiveness of departments before cutting individual budgets and get rid of the fat. There is plenty of fat and it may even be in your own department! Have the courage and integrity to cut it!

Holly Hall < hollyhall@att.net>
511 Town Hill Rd.
New Hartford CT